
 

 

MARASHEN CRESCENT HOUSING COMMITTEE 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Annual 

General Meeting of Marashen Crescent 

Housing Committee will be held in the 

Boardroom at Port St Mary Town Hall, The 

Promenade, Port St Mary on Monday 23rd 

May 2016 at 4.30 p.m. 

Members of the public are welcome to 

attend. 

 

Clerk: Alastair Hamilton 

The Town Hall 

The Promenade 

Port St Mary 

IM9 5DA 

 


